
 

Arnos Grove Station Car Parks
Public Consultation

Connected Living London, a partnership between TfL and Grainger plc, is proposing a Build-to-
Rent residential development on the site of the Arnos Grove Station Car Park, providing around 
150 new homes, 40% of which will be affordable.

Following our Meet the Team event in June, we would like to invite you to attend the public 
exhibition where we will present our indicative plans to the community. This will be an 
opportunity for you to learn more about the site, provide your feedback and review the 
proposals.

We hope that you will be able to attend, as we are committed to ensuring local residents have a 
full opportunity to review and comment on the proposals.

Please see reverse for event details



 

Arnos Grove Station Car Parks
Public Consultation
Event details

The public consultation events will take  
place over two days.

	 Wednesday 6th November 3:30-7:30pm
	 Thursday 7th November 3:30-7:30pm

	 Garfield Primary School,  
	 Upper Park Rd, Arnos Grove,  
	 London N11 1BH
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Contact us

If you are unable to attend, but would 
like further information about the plans, 
please contact Keir Harris at:

	 020 3890 7318
	
	 kharris@conciliocomms.com

	 www.givemyview.com/arnosgrove
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